
Program: Walkathon

Date: 22nd May 2022

Venue: J.N Tata Auditorium

No. of Participants: 20+

Rotaract Club of Presidency College participated in an eye donation awareness
walkathon organised by Rotaract Club of Koramangala and Rotary Club of Bangalore
Abilities on 22nd May 2022.

The walkathon started at 7:00 a.m. from J.N Tata Auditorium and lasted about 2 hours.
Members of the Rotary Club of Bangalore Abilities led the session. It was a blind
walkathon to raise awareness about the significance of eye donation.

It was a fantastic event in which all members had a lot of fun while also promoting a
social cause.




